
 

 
Danville Dog Park Committee Meeting Notes 
 

6:30, Tuesday, May 13th, Town Hall 

 

• Outreach packet for sponsorships: We reviewed draft letters and information flyer. 

Chelsea will format the flyer, and the revised letter and flyer will go to the 

selectboard for approval. 

• VCF Grant application and letters of support: We reviewed this and made changes. 

Alison will upload. 

• T-Mobile Grant application letters of support: This is due at the end of June, and we 

really need to identify letters of support. 

• Zoning Permit: Alison to meet with DRB on 5/22 

• Cash flow update: Another $50 donation. 

• Housekeeping – thank yous: Signed thank you cards to Tim Ruggles and Steve Pitkin 

 

Adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Alison Low 

 

 

The Dog Park Committee’s Mission is to strive to establish and maintain an enclosed, off-

leash dog park where well-behaved dogs and dog owners can exercise and socialize in a 

clean, safe environment without endangering or annoying people, property or wildlife. Our 

committee is appointed by the Danville Selectboard, and our meetings are open to the 

public. If you have questions, please contact co-chair: alow@danvillevt.gov 

 
 


